
If GEL (General Elective) is listed, a direct course equivalent does not exist. General elective 
credits may be applied toward a degree in the same way that a direct course equivalent does. 

If TIP is listed in the grade column, the course is "Transfer in Progress" or currently in 
progress at the time the transfer credit report was completed. 

TFO (two for one) indicates a student has taken two or more transfer courses which are equal 
to one UWL course.

If 000L is listed in the UWL course number, lower division elective credit will be granted 
(freshman & sophomore level course work; 100 & 200 numbered courses). If 000U is listed in 
the UWL course number, upper division elective credit will be granted (junior & senior level 
course work; 300 & 400 numbered courses). A minimum of 40 credits must be earned at this 
300/400 level. 

The changes to the General Education program primarily impact how elective credits that 
satisfy a General Education requirement will appear. A five- or six-digit code following the 
departmental prefix will indicate both the level of credit offered (lower/upper division) and 
correspond to the appropriate General Education category. Examples:

ECO 000ML  =  Lower division Economics, Gen Ed 1009 
MTH 000DU  = Upper division Mathematics, Gen Ed 1004

*Please note these are examples, and the final coding system may use different alpha-numeric 
combinations. Final changes will be reflected in your Transfer Credit Report.
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Transfer Credit Equivalency Guide
This guide is designed to assist with understanding your transfer credit report. Once your report 
is complete, we will notify you via email and direct you to your WINGS Student Center where 
you can view your transfer credit report. 

Note: Criteria such as number of schools attended and/or number of credits earned may extend 
time necessary to complete your transfer credit report. 

UWL is in the process of updating the General Education program requirements. This will affect the course 
coding and how transfer courses appear on your Transfer Credit Report. The following table reflects the new 
General education course categories that will be effective for Summer and Fall 2025. 

Once the updates are finalized, changes to your credit evaluation will be made in WINGS prior to your 
registration appointments for either the summer or fall term. Your registration will not be impacted.




